
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE: February 11, 2020 
 
TO: All Prospective Proposers 
FROM: Kathy Cheng, Buyer III 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 - RFP P19157 – Water Delivery Services  
 

 

Certain revision, additions, and modifications are hereby incorporated into the Request for 
Proposal (RFP) documents.  
 
The Change is as follows: 
 

1. VTA has changed the deadline to submit questions from February 6, 2020 at  

5:00 P.M. P.T. to February 13, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. P.T. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at Kathy.Cheng@vta.org or 
call (408) 952-4273. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Kathy Cheng    2/11/2020 

Kathy Cheng  Date 
Buyer III 


